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Friday, 26 May 2023 

 

Re: Lion King Costumes 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our production of the Lion King will be here before we know it and we are all getting very excited! We are 
going to need your help in terms of supporting with costumes for the ensemble and cast and wanted to 
give you plenty of notice before the production.   

Please use the colours below as a guide ‘base layer’ (masks/headpieces will be made in school). Please 
do not feel the need to buy new clothes specifically for this – the hope is you will have these items 
anyway. Should you have any problems sourcing the clothes, do let us know.  

• Hyenas – grey and black  
• Lions and Lionesses – yellow or orange  
• Year 1 and Year 2 – green and/or purple 
• Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 – if your child does not have a specified role then they can choose from the 

following animals: 
• Zebras – black and white 
• Gazelles – brown 
• Giraffes – yellow and brown 
• Hippopotamus – grey/dark brown/light pink 
• Wildebeest – dark brown 
• Elephants – grey 
• Rhinos – grey 
• Birds – red/pink/blue 

 

Named characters will be provided with costumes from school, the above is for unnamed and ensemble 
only. All costumes will need to be in school on Friday 7th July 2023. If you have any questions or 
concerns please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

 

We thank you for your support, 

Rebecca and Emily 

 


